
Title: 2008 Southwestern Willow Flycatcher Survey Training 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
The 15th Annual Southwestern Willow Flycatcher Survey Training workshop will be 
held May 6-7, 2008.  The first day of training will be an afternoon classroom session held 
at the Summer Institute of Linguistics in the Town of Catalina (north of Tucson).  The 
second day will be a morning field trip (gathering at Aravaipa College) located along the 
lower San Pedro River near the Town of Dudleyville. 
 
Details are still being developed.  Please contact Shaylon Stump at Arizona Game and 
Fish Department (623-236-7583 or SStump@azgfd.gov) to reserve your spot and receive 
more specific information when it becomes available.   
 
************************************************************************ 


